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HELLO!

FROM RACHEL ONG

Dear Residents of Telok Blangah,
May the Lunar New Year bring you much joy and good health!

| am excited to share that we've completed the Repairs & Redecoration (R&R) programme for the
following blocks:

e Blks 103A-B to 106A-B, 113 & 114 Depot Road

» Blks 80A-C Telok Blangah Street 31

| hope you enjoy the refreshed look of the blocks and | look forward to seeing your photos of our
reinvigorated estates!

As part of a national initiative to improve barrier-free access to hospitals and polyclinics, we are
pleased to share with you that the installation of lifts at the Pedestrian Overhead Bridge across the
AYE linking to the National University Hospital (NUH) has been completed. This is especially
beneficial to patients, seniors and friends who are less mobile as it enables them to travel
independently to their medical appointments.

At the Parliament Sitting in January 2022, | shared in support the Motion on Singapore's transition
towards a low-carbon economy. | suggested reviewing employability gaps for undergraduates, and
greater integration of sustainability-focused courses across all Institutes of Higher Learning,
specifically through our Pre-Employment Training (PET) as well as Continuing Education and
Training (CET) Efforts to boost undergraduate employment rates in green sectors.

It has been a joy working with our team at the West Coast Town Council together with a committed
group of volunteers! We welcome feedback, comments, or suggestions, please feel free to reach out
to me at rachelongsy5@gmail.com, and | will follow up.

Much blessings to you and your family,
Rachel

Completed R&R for - i New Lifts for
Blks 80A-C Pedestrian Overhead Bridge
Telok Blangah Street 31 across the AYE linking to NUH

El.Elﬁ

FSC

woww e oG

MIX

L]
Faper from

repenaiths sources

E r FSC* C126803

Scan to read more!
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